
 

RESPECT   CARE   PERSONAL GROWTH 

 
MID YEAR REPORTS 
Student learning progress reports will be sent home in the last week of this term. 
Please take the time to discuss these with your child/ren and take the opportunity to 
make a time to meet with your chil/ren’s class teacher early in Term 3. 
 

We know that children learn much more successfully when the school and families 
work together. 
 

DAILY PROGRAM CHANGE 
As from Term 3 we will be making some changes to our daily program. Our DEAR 
(Drop Everything and Read) program will be later in the day. Lesson 1 will begin 
promptly at 8:45am. Students will need to be in their classrooms by 8:40am so they 
are ready to learn. 
 

The effect of being “just a bit late” every day... 
If a student arrives at 9:00am they are 15 minutes late for learning.  
If they are late regularly the impact on loss of valuable learning time is significant and 
does affect their success as learners. 
 

 After 1 week they have lost 75 minutes or 1 hour 15 minutes of learning 
 After a term they have lost 750 minutes or 12 ½ hours of learning  
 After a year they have lost 3,000.00 minutes or 50 hours of learning. 

 

All students should be at school ready to learn by 8:45. 
 

HOLIDAYS 
We wish all our families a happy and safe holiday and look forward to seeing you all 
back again for a great Term 3.  

From Ms Keddie… 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 

 
 
 
 

July 5th 
End of Term Assembly 

 
Produce Stall 

 
End of Term 2 

2:05pm Early Dismissal 
 
 

July 22nd 
Start of Term 3 

 
 

July 25th 
Recess & Lunch Disco 

 
 

August 2nd 
Year 6/7 Excursion 

STEM Science Alive 
 
 

August 6th 
Governing Council Meeting 

@9am in staffroom 
 
 

 
CONTACT 
 

Hampstead Primary School 

Muller Rd, Greenacres SA 5086 

Ph: (08) 8261 2248 

Fax: (08) 82661643 

E: dl.0689.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

www.hampsteadps.sa.edu.au 

Power fu l ,  se l f  d i rected learners  who belong,  bel ieve and ach ieve        



 
 

 

AROUND  OUR SCHOOL     

RESPECT   CARE   PERSONAL GROWTH 

Friendship Week 

Bunnings Visit 

 

Produce for sale! 
There will be a small amount of produce 

for sale after Friday assembly (5th of July). 

All  produce has been grown in our 

school garden. Silver beet, spring onions, 

oranges and more. The stall will be        

located outside of the PAC building. 

 

All bags $2 - monies to go towards the 

purchase of seeds & seedlings for our   

gardening program. 

 

Last week, Room 13 spent the morning at Bunnings Windsor Gardens making a scarecrow to enter in the Royal 
Adelaide Show Scarecrow Competition.  Thank you to Eleni at Bunnings for providing all the materials and thank 
you to our parent volunteers. Don’t forget to pop on over and say hello to our Hampstead scarecrow if you visit 
the Royal Adelaide Show this September.   

 

This week at Hampstead Primary, we’ve been celebrating Friendship Week. The Student Wellbeing Team       
organised and ran lunchtime activities open to the whole school. Friendship bracelets, yoga, dancing, games 
and to finish off the week, movies and popcorn. We’ve had great participation and positivity surrounding these 
activities. Thank you to our hard working students for leading these sessions with such confidence and maturity.  
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This term, Rm 16 have become keen 

explorers. Just like real adventurers, 

we have been learning to read and 

interpret maps to find our way. Using 

a map of the school to guide us, we 

went on a giant treasure hunt. It was 

a good opportunity for us to practise 

our communication skills and to 

practise guiding and leading one 

another. 

We even became pattern 

explorers on a walk 

around the school. Here 

are some of the patterns 

we found in our school 

environment. Once we 

started looking for        

patterns we began to see 

them everywhere! What 

ones can you find in your 

home and local              

environment? 

We have also 

been enjoying 

learning about 

Australian        

Animals this term. 

We had fun     

being creative 

while crafting a 

koala and an 

echidna. 

We have been          

exploring in maths too. 

We were trying to find 

how many ways we 

could make 5 

(subitising) and we 

found lots!  



 
 

 

 PARENT INFORMATION  

 

 


